14 “hnaries Lane
New inck, N,Y. 10014
Octouer 2, 1974

T0 POLITICAL COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Dear Comrades,

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from the Baltimore
Marxist Group, dated September 30, 1974. ZEarlier material
ggrtaining to this matter was sent to you on September 7,

4.

Conmradely,

Gus



3120 3t. Paul Street
Baltimore, Kd. 21218
septumber 30, 1974

'SEP 30 1974

&Y

Gus Horowitz

Socialist Workers Party
14 Charles Lane

New York, N, Y. 10014

Dear Comradea

After the application of the members of the
Baltimore Marxist Group and the subsequent meeting
of the group with Bitsy Meyers and yourself, the
BMG has studied the c¢ase X¥ of the Internationalist
Tendency and has taken the position that the IT was
un justifiably expelled from the SWP. Therefore we
have decided to make the dissolution of the BNG
into the SWP contingent upon the reintegration of
the IT into the party. We would like to meet with
you to discuss the matter further.

Comradely,

Jack Sinnigen 7

P.S. We ara ordering“a bundle of KXK Militants.
D C SWP branah




